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This bill is unconstitutional and needs to be rejected.  It also will have no effect on 

criminal use of guns because criminals do not obey the laws.  It is only intended to 

make sales of guns more inconvenient and to make sales of guns less profitable, 

thereby putting gun dealers out of business. 


